
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF PENDLETON TOWN COUNCIL 
 

There will be a Special Meeting of the Pendleton Town Council, on Monday, the 27th day of 

November, 2023, at 5:30 p.m., in the Pendleton Town Hall, 100 West State Street, Pendleton, 

Indiana 46064 to consider Petitions for Annexation filed with the Pendleton Clerk-Treasurer’s 

office on October 19, 2023. 

 

Please be advised that if a virtual meeting format is held, this will be in addition to the in-person 

meeting at Pendleton Town Hall.  Please check the Town of Pendleton’s website at 

www.town.pendleton.in.us for current information about the meeting or contact Town Hall at 

(765) 778-7937.   

 

It is the policy of the Town of Pendleton, Indiana, that all public meetings and events comply with 

Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and are accessible to people with disabilities. 

Individuals with disabilities, as defined under the ADA, who may need auxiliary aids, services, or 

special modifications to participate in a public meeting or event should contact the office of the 

Clerk-Treasurer of the Town of Pendleton, Indiana as soon as possible, but no less than forty-eight 

(48) hours before the scheduled meeting or event. 

  

Pendleton Town Council 

/s/ Marissa Skaggs, Council President  
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